
UoN, KNH partner to revamp quality of patient care 

The University of Nairobi’s (UoN) College of Health Sciences (CHS) and Kenyatta National Hospital (KNH) 
have partnered to revamp and enhance the quality of patient care and teaching in the hospital. 

The two institutions signed a Memorandum of Understanding that seeks to address a number of issues 
that have been affecting teaching and patient care at KNH over the years. 

The MOU was signed by CHS principal Prof. Isaac Kibwage, and KNH CEO Lily Koros Tare at Boma Hotel 
on 26th August, 2015. 

The MOU stipulates the duties and responsibilities of KNH and UoN specialists to address the areas of 
concern and ensure the achievement of quality health care delivery, teaching, and research at KNH. 

 


